KZIX RADIO DIAL 600 CENTRAL BUILDING FORT COLLINS, COLORADO HUnter 4-0466

January 20, 1959

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This is to confirm reception of our programs as specified in
your letter received January 19, 1959,

We were ocuite surprised to learn that you have experienced good
reception in Englewood and trust that you will favor us with
an occasional card, should good reception continue,

Cordially, ;
Bap..

ohn E. Aldern, President
Horsetooth Broadcasting Company
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